December 3, 1999

Frank Fay

RE/MAX Today’s Realty
35 Main Street, North
Hutchinson, MN 55350

Re: A-6143 Hutchinson
Dear Mr. Fay:

On December 3, 1999, the Director of the Office of Strategic and Long Range
Planning granted the request to withdraw the petition in the above-referenced file. The
Director also granted the request for transfer of the $600.00 filing fee, if a new petition
is filed for substantially the same area within six (6) months.

If you have any questions, please contact this office for assistance.

Sincerely,

Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning

Christine M. Scotillo
Executive Director
Municipal Boundary Adjustments

CMS:sjh
cc:.  Gary D. Plotz, Hutchinson City Administrator
Donna Wahl, Hutchinson Township Clerk

Michael Couri, Hutchinson Township Attorney
Jeff Saholt, MNnDOT

Everyone Counts! Answer the Census!





